Suffolk County Children's Center

EDUCATION & ASSISTANCE CORP

Andrea Ramos-Topper, LMSW Regional Director

Wendy Meyer Supervisor

June 12, 2012

Lance W. Elder

Rebecca Bell

Executive Vice President

President & Chief Executive Officer

Mr. Tony Felicio, Jr., President Connetquot Teachers' Association 711-3 Koehler Avenue Ronkonkoma, N.Y. 11779

Dear Mr. Felicio, Jr.,

EAC and the Staff of the Suffolk Children's Center wish to thank you for your time, effort and generosity for the Snack Drive you held at all the Connetquot Schools. The eleven bins of snacks and drinks you delivered to our center will help eliminate the hungry children we encounter daily at our program. We are also now able to help families in need by putting together snack bags for the children to take home thanks to your support. The families are extremely grateful when they receive them. We look forward to continuing our partnership with the CTA and thank you once again.

Sincerely,

Wendy Meyer

Head Teacher/Supervisor

